
Timber Ridge Presbyterian Church
Called Meeting of Session

November 12, 2014

A called meeting of Session, at which a quorum was present, was held at the church 
Wednesday, November 12, 2014.  Present were Moderator Rev. Dr. Brian Wyatt, elders
Lisa Balabas, Paul Burkey, John Morrell, Charles Brumley, Jimmy Lister and Sandra
Carter.  Elders absent were Thomas Carter, Janice Roberts and Billy Goodrich.

Moderator Wyatt opened the meeting with prayer.

Moderator Wyatt explained our purpose for meeting and turned the floor over to Charles
Brumley.

Charles Brumley-Building Committee Chairperson discussed the repair or replacement
of the heating unit at the manse. The committee recommended purchasing a Rheem unit
for $3850.00. Installation of this project being performed by Daniel Greene.  All were in 
favor.

The MIS committee will explore funding options and report to the Session the next 
stated meeting November. 30.

Having accomplished the purpose for which it was called, the meeting was adjourned
with prayer.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Carter Rev. Dr. Brian Wyatt
Clerk Moderator


